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The UMBC Poll gauges the attitudes of Baltimore City and County adults on the 
following topics: 
 
Tuesday, April 15, 2025 at 12:01 a.m. (Part 1): 

• Quality of life issues facing Baltimore City and County residents 
• Satisfaction with Baltimore City and County government services 
• Ratings of local services and amenities 

 
Wednesday, April 16, 2025 at 12:01 a.m. (Part 2):  

• Direction of Baltimore City and County 
• Trust in Baltimore City and County government 
• Happiness about living in Baltimore City and County 
• Frequency of and ways to increase visitation to Baltimore City and 

County  
• Perception of the cost of living between Baltimore City and County 
• Ways the Baltimore City and County governments could improve the 

quality of life for their residents 
• Impact of Key Bridge collapse 
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About the UMBC Poll 
 
The UMBC Poll surveyed adult residents of Baltimore City (n=642, 
MOE=+/-3.8%) and County (n=628, MOE=+/-3.9%) from Tuesday, April 1 
to Sunday, April 6, 2025.  As part of the UMBC Poll’s commitment to transparency, 
the release will include a methodology statement that includes information regarding 
data collection, sample demographics, weighting, and question wording.  
Results will be posted at https://politics.umbc.edu/the-umbc-poll/  
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